
     Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Broome County Industrial Development Agency, LLC is holding a Public Hearing on March 9, 

2023 at 12:00 p.m. (noon) at the Town of Union in the Board Room. This hearing is on the 

proposed 4301 Watson Blvd, LLC., project for assistance with the multi development in the 

Town of Union, Broome County, NY  

 


